
 
 
You have received this email as you asked to be included in our mail listings, when you hired a costume from us. If you don't wish to receive  our 
newsletters please email us at petticoat.lane@clear.net.nz and ask to be removed from our newsletter list.  

 

    

 

 

 
  

 

 

             

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Customer,                                                                                            January  2016                                                   

Welcome to the NEW YEAR and may we enjoy together many more happy celebrations and 
parties as the months roll along. Don’t forget Rugby 7s and 9s in February. 
                                                                                                                Gabrielle and the team @ Petticoat Lane 

 

  
What a great box office addition amongst so 
many fabulous movies that we are lucky to 
enjoy these days. It is ALL 
about Star Wars if you are 
dressing up for a Movie 
themed party or a retro 
character. 
Pop in and see us today for 
your favourite Star Wars 
character. 
 
New costumes will be arriving 
soon too in this favourite film 
theme of all time. 

     
Fluro neon leg warmers and 
sweatband sets are in stock now.  
We import many of our costume 
accessory items directly so the 
choices are available in store most of 
the time. 
As we prefer to select items from our 
trusted agents you will 
get an assurance that 
wigs and accessories 
are good quality. 
 

 

    

 
Everybody wants to be the superstar ….so now is your chance. Hire a costume from our 

shop and upload it to our Facebook Page so our followers can see how you looked. 

 

  

             
1. Know what your party theme is, or if you are given a specific character research their 

   style –google images is helpful. 

2. Allow yourself enough time to find all the costume pieces you will need.  

   Our staff can help you with this.  

3. Pre-book your costume for a future date if needed or hire it there and then. 

4. Remember that many of our costumes are custom made and created to be 

   able to mix and match so that you feel and look great in your outfit. 

   The great team members at P.L will do their best to make your costume  

   experience a good one. 
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